
“Hand in Hand” Patient Advocates Meeting 

14 November 2024 08:30-16:30 
Groote Schuur Hospital

For registration forms, please contact
Ms Amelia Lawrence (021) 404-2131 
amelia.lawrence@uct.ac.za 

Do you run are patient support group, or are you keen 
to start one?
This workshop aims to address gaps and drive positive change in the 
following ways:
• Building Capacity: Providing training and support for setting up and 

managing support groups.

• Fostering Collaboration: Creating a strong network of advocates to 

amplify our collective voice and influence change at local, national, 

and international levels.

• Driving Awareness and Action: Empowering participants with new 

skills and resources to raise awareness about musculoskeletal 

diseases, challenge misconceptions, and advocate for improved 

access to quality care.

Please consider joining us for the day. The meeting is 
free of charge, and we are able to offer transport and 
accommodation to delegates from outside Cape Town
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